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Start/Finish:

The starting point is the Longstanton Park & Ride terminal 
building (CB24 3DS) where toilets and parking are available.

Follow the ‘access track’ that runs alongside the busway in 
the direction of Oakington.

Continue along the busway until you reach the road crossing 
at Oakington & Westwick. At these traffic light crossroads, 
turn right and follow Station Road into the village of 
Oakington. Turn right into Mill Road and follow the road round 
to the left into High Street. Pass St Andrews Church (on your 
left) and continue down to the end of High Street and then 
turn right on to Water Lane.   

At the traffic lights in the centre of the village turn right 
onto Longstanton Road.  Follow the road as it bends to the 
left passing the White Horse Public House. The road then 
continues around the edge of the disused Oakington Airfield 
until it eventually enters the village of Longstanton.

Follow the road passing St Michael’s Church on your right.  
St. Michael’s is a 13th century thatched church, one of only 
two in Cambridgeshire.

At the crossroads make a slight dogleg to your left before 
turning right into the High Street. Continue along the High 
Street, passing the Village Institute on your right and on 
through the centre of Longstanton village passing by the 
village green, shops and the old village pump.

At the roundabout bear right and follow Station Road passing 
the entrance to Northstowe and back to your starting point at 
the Park & Ride terminal.

Terrain:

Beware of guided busses, cyclists and horses on the busway 

Postcode: CB24 3DS

Last Updated: March 2017

Amenities:
   Parking (CB24 3DS)	    Toilets (CB24 3DS)	

Surface/Terrain:
    Road	     Tarmac path/road

Profile: Flat
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